
 

 

 

 
Meeting: 
 

Cabinet 

Date: 
 

9 July 2020 

Subject: 
 

Cabinet Report - Portfolio Progress and Performance Report 
2019/20- Quarter 4 

Cabinet 
Report of: 

 
Ian Fitzpatrick, Director of Regeneration and Planning 

On 29 June, the Policy and Performance Advisory Committee met to consider and 
discuss the recommendations of reports going forward to Cabinet on 9 July 2020. The 
following members were present for this discussion: 

 
Councillors Joe Miller (Chair), Liz Boorman (Deputy-Chair). Robert Banks, 
Nancy Bikson, Christine Brett, Roy Burman, Isabelle Linington, Milly Manley, 
Christine Robinson, Adrian Ross and Steve Saunders 

 
The Cabinet is asked to consider the recommendations of the Policy and Performance 
Advisory Committee on the recommendations set out in the report. 
 
The members of the Committee agreed: 
 
1) To support the recommendation in the report subject to the following 

recommendation: 

a. That the Cabinet member for Recycling, Waste and Open Spaces, communicate 

with East Sussex County Council, as the responsible authority for the 

management of household waste and recycling centres, to request that the 

centres accept waste taken by residents on foot or by bicycle. 

For a copy of the report please contact Democratic Services 
 
Tel. (01273) 471600. 
E-mail:  committees@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk   
 
A copy may be downloaded on the Council’s website by following the link below: 
 
https://democracy.lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=417&MId=3180&Ver=4  
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